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Personal Information

Name: Hollie York

Address: 528 Ingleside Lane, O’Fallon 

Phone: 618-560-4564

Email: hkyork78@yahoo.com

Have you read the SIIH By-Laws?  yes
 
Do you currently have a child registered with the IceHawks?   yes


How long have you been with the organization?  3 years



Please list any positions you have held in the organization:  Mini Team Manager 2014/2015, Mite Team Manager 2015/2016

  

Please give a brief outline of who you are and why you would like to become a Board member. What are your goals? What would you like to accomplish in your term on the board? 


I am a wife, mother of Colin (7) and Cambree (4), special education teacher and lover of all things awesome!  


My 7 year old LOVES hockey.  When he was a toddler we had so many stick and puck marks in our walls.  Little did I know that his love of the game would bring us to the SIIH organization.  We were welcomed with open arms as we were the only new family on his team our first year.  The following year I reached out to the coach at the end of the summer and said I would be happy to help out in some capacity with the team.  That year I was the mini manager and enjoyed every minute.  Last year my son was moved up and I was asked to be the mite manager.  This past season was awesome.  Every year with the Ice Hawks gets better and better.  We have had such a great experience as an Ice Hawk that this year we brought a few new young families to the organization.  

We believe strongly in the future and growth of the club.  I would bring a fresh new perspective from the ADM experience under my belt.  We will be a mite family for the next two seasons.  I plan to be a strong voice representing the younger players and families.   I have the players best interest at heart.  I have some great ideas and would enjoy being a part of a growing organization.  

[bookmark: _GoBack]I am proud of the relationship I have cultivated through good communications with the other MO Hockey ADM managers and clubs in the area.   I feel like I could be a big help assisting the Director of Managers, especially with the ADM portion.  I would like to plan, organize and follow through with a 6u/8u jamboree and tournament.  






Applications must be received by March 10, 2016.
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